
THANK YOU to all who 
came to celebrate the  
ribbon cutting and unveiling 
of Tahawus 
Center’s  
Au Sable 
Forks: A 
Sense of 
Place  
MURAL  
 
by artist 
Georgeanne 
Gaffney 

Huge thanks to building manager, Norm Gero, and Appleby Fdn/ Tahawus Board Director,Rebecca Uss for their help with the event! 



Thank you for the support and curiosity that made the Mural project possible!  Statewide Community Grants, a regrant program of 
NYSCA, the Puffin Foundation, Stewarts Foundation, Charles R. Wood Foundation, the Essex County Arts Council CAP grant.  Oth-
ers have also helped us by sharing the good news:   North Country Public Radio, Mountain Lake PBS-TV, Adirondack Arts & En-
tertainment, and Jay Community News!  It means a lot.  We thank each and all for investing in art for our Town, Au Sable Forks, NY.  
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